
University Elementary
Monday Minute - August 16, 2021

1. Transportation Update
2. End of Day Transportation Changes
3. Covid Notification Process
4. MCCSC Beginning Band (Grade 6) and Strings (Grades 5-6)
5. PTO Meeting - Tuesday, August 17th
6. Registration/Enrollment - Updates Needed
7. 2021-2022 MCCSC Calendar

1. Transportation is slowly getting better.  Thank you for your patience as we work
through these adjustments across the district.  Please see Dr. Hauswald’s email
from last week which outlines specific details of the adjustments that we are
making. If you have any questions or concerns about bus transportation,
please contact the Transportation Department at 812-330-7719. You may
also email bushelp@mccsc.edu, or you can use the TipLine button on the
MCCSC website or mobile app by selecting “transportation.” Please see
the separate email that went out earlier today with directions on how to access
various tools on the MCCSC Transportation webpage.

2. If you need to make changes to end of the day dismissal for your child(ren),
please contact the school office prior to 2:30 PM. The end of the day is very
busy in the office with the administrative assistants taking transportation calls and
listening to radios for buses.  By calling in prior to 2:30, you will help keep the call
volume at a minimum.   It is great to email your child’s teacher, but it is also a
good practice to call the front office as some teachers are not able to check their
email at key points during the day.

3. This year, MCCSC schools will continue to send a letter to families if/when there
is a positive case in your child’s classroom.

4. MCCSC invites interested 6th grade students that want to participate in
Elementary Beginning Band to the Bloomington North parking lot on Monday,
August 23rd from 4:30-7:30 to test out some instruments. Students in grades 5
and 6 can also learn to play strings (violin, cell, or bass) this year!  An email was
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sent out over the weekend with registration information.  Registration is due by
August 25th for Elementary Strings.

5. We will hold our first PTO meeting on Tuesday, August 17th beginning at 6:00
PM.  A separate email was sent out earlier today with the agenda and Zoom link.

6. If you need to update your registration, or have a friend that still needs to register,
you can do that here.  You will also want to go in to make sure your email and
phone number is correct to get up to date information.

7. Access the 2021-2022 MCCSC Calendar here.
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